
TRAINING AND EDUCATION 
 
Providing high quality care is the thing of greatest 
importance to us.  In order to maintain the highest 
standards when delivering care to you we need to 
ensure that all of our team receives regular training.   
  
From January 2017 we will be closing from 1430 on one 
Tuesday afternoon per month for this training to take 
place, as follows: 
 

Date Closed Period 

Tuesday 24 January 2017 1430-1830 

Tuesday 28 February 2017 1430-1830 

Tuesday 28 March 2017 1430-1830 

Tuesday 25 April 2017 1430-1830 

Tuesday 30 May 2017 1430-1830 

Tuesday 27 June 2017 1430-1830 

Tuesday 25 July 2017 1430-1830 

Tuesday 29 August 2017 1430-1830 

Tuesday 26 September 2017 1430-1830 

Tuesday 31 October 2017 1430-1830 

Tuesday 28 November 2017 1430-1830 

Tuesday 26 December 2017 Public Holiday – Closed All 
Day 

 

If you have an urgent issue during our closed period, 
please ring the practice and we will provide appropriate 
advice and assistance.   

 

Please accept our apologies if this causes any 
inconvenience. 


